
Dear Friends 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Gurgaon First is 
partnering with Centre for Science and Environment to 
conduct a workshop on creating a roadmap for 
scaling up solar in Gurgaon. We are inviting only 
thirty key stakeholders of Gurgaon for the meet. It 
is  on 18th August, at IBIS Hotel, Gurugram at 9:30 am. 
The outcome of this meet will be released for preparing 
an implementable framework for the city's 
administration to promote solar.  
 
Please consider this email as a personal invite for 
attending the meet. Kindly confirm your presence by 
sending a revert email 
on teamgurgaonfirst@gmail.com stating your 
confirmation for the same. A detailed agenda is 
attached below.   
  
best regards 
Shubhra Puri 
Gurgaon First 
9910148148 
0124-4259827 
www.gurgaonfirst.org 
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